From: Helen Skidmore

Sent: 15 November 2021 14:49
To: Local Plan

Subject: Local plan

Regarding the local plan to build 4,200 houses proposed for Appleton, Stretton, grappenhall and Thelwall.

| object.

The infrastructure cannot cope. The roads in these areas and surrounding areas are often extremely busy or
gridlocked and would not be able to cope with this local plan.

Why is the proposal for builds on greenfield sites and not brownfield sites?

Kind regards
Helen Skidmore





